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Russian State Duma deputy Natalia Poklonskaya mounted an unruly horse to wish her online
followers a Happy New Year, an earnest gesture marred only by the cynicism of social media.

“Let those who are noble and bring justice and goodness ride high in the New Year,”
Poklonskaya tweeted on Tuesday as she struggled to steady the steed while also holding a
champagne glass.
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Поздравляю всех с наступающими Новогодними и Рождественскими
праздниками! pic.twitter.com/25kNhnLiYe

— Наталья Поклонская (@PoklonskayaNV) 25 декабря 2018 г.

https://twitter.com/PoklonskayaNV/status/1077429272606920705
https://t.co/25kNhnLiYe
https://twitter.com/PoklonskayaNV/status/1077429272606920705?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw


Online users, however, wondered why the deputy did not clamber onto a pig, in reference to
the upcoming Year of the Pig, according to the Chinese zodiac.

As a State Duma deputy, Poklonskaya, 38, has gained notoriety for her public obsession with
Tsar Nicholas II, who was canonized by the Orthodox Church in 2000.

This year, her ruling United Russia party colleagues have shunned Poklonskaya for defying
status quo and casting the only opposing vote against the controversial plan to raise Russians’
retirement age.
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